
 102 Second Street  Mark Aho, Supervisor 
 PO Box 64  Becky Butala,  Clerk 
 Mohawk, MI  49950                                                                                                  Julie Newman, Treasurer 
 Phone: (906) 337-2302  John Kaura, Trustee 
 Fax: (906) 337-2090  Roger Haataja, Trustee 
 Email:  inquiries@alloueztwp.com 
 Website:  www.alloueztwp.com 

 OFFICE HOURS: Tuesday & Thursday 10:00 AM - 3:00 p.m. 
 MONTHLY MEETING: 3rd Thursday of the Month -  6:00 p.m. 

 _________________________________________________________ 

 A Note From The Treasurer  :  Tax bills  are mailed  around the 1st 

 week of July and again the 1st week in December.  Michigan  law holds the taxpayer responsible to know that taxes are paid on 
 time.  Notify Julie of any address changes so that  your tax bills are delivered to the correct address.  Also, when you receive your 
 tax bill check it for any errors. 

 If  you  have  any  questions  please  call  (906)  337-2302  and  when  prompted  choose  option  1  for  the  treasurer.  Leave  a  message 
 for  Julie  and  please  include  your  phone  number  .  A  reminder  -  we  do  not  automatically  send  payment  receipts,  so  you  will  need  to 
 let Julie know if you would like a receipt. 

 ************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

 Allouez Township Cleanup 

 Township Cleanup Day will be held Saturday, September 10th from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  You must be a 
 township resident and have a voucher to participate.  The cost will be $10 per load for current sanitation 

 customers or $20 for non-customers.  Limit 2 loads.  No exceptions.  If you are using a trailer to haul your 
 trash please keep it to a standard pickup size load. Vouchers will be available for purchase during normal 
 office hours, beginning August 4th thru August 30th. No vouchers will be issued after August 30th. Please 

 call Julie during regular office hours if you have any questions.   You must have your voucher(s) with you on 
 the day of the cleanup 

 ********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

 2023 Sanitation Rates and Guidelines 

 Sanitation rates for 2021 will be as follows:  Yearly  $245  ;  Seasonal $130  ;  Double $490  .  Garbage 
 is limited to 6 bags per week.  You have until October 1st to contact the township office of any 

 changes to your service for the upcoming year. Waste Management asks that all garbage is bagged. 
 Reminder if you do not pay for garbage service and put trash out, that is theft of service. 

 Allouez township enters into a contract with Waste  Management so we must give them an 
 accurate count for the coming year. 

mailto:inquiries@alloueztwp.com
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 Upcoming Events 

 ********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

 The July Board of Review will be held July 19th from 10 am to 11 am  at the Township Hall. 

 ********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

 Public Safety will be Saturday, July 23rd in the Mohawk park from 11 am to 2 pm. 

 ********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

 Music in the park will be held 6pm to 8pm  on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of the month 
 starting in June.  Please watch for signs, music can be canceled in the event of 

 inclement weather. 
 ********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

 Upcoming Elections! 

 Tuesday, August 2, 2022 State Primary Election 

 Tuesday, November 8, 2022 State General Election 

 Polls Open 7:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

 A Note From The Clerk  :  If you choose to return  your absentee ballot in person you may bring it inside or  you 
 may  use the mail-slot to the right of the front door at the township office.  This is a locked-box and is a safe and secure way 
 to return your ballot.  If you have any questions please call (906) 337-2302 and when prompted choose option 3 for the clerk. 
 Leave a message for Becky and please include your phone number. 

 FYI ... There is a Voter Information Center on-line at:  Michigan.gov/vote 

 For the latest township news and notices follow us on  Facebook  or visit our website at  www.alloueztwp.com 
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